
 

 

STP Supporting Information 
 

QUESTION 1.4.4.2: Have you engaged with your Sustainability and Transformation Partnership? 
More information on STPs can be found here: NHS England > System change (STPs and ICSs) 

SUSTAINABILITY AND TRANSFORMATION PARTNERSHIPS 

The NHS and local government officers in Cambridgeshire have come together to develop a major 
new plan to keep Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Fit for the Future. The Sustainability and 
Transformation Partnership covers hospital services, community healthcare, mental health, social 
care and GP services. The STP’s plan (prepared in October 2016) aims to: 

• improve the quality of the services it provides; 

• encourage and support people to take action to maintain their own health and wellbeing; 

• ensure that its health and care services are financially sustainable and that it makes best use 
of the money allocated to it; 

• align NHS and local authority plans. 

Fit for the Future sets out a single overall vision for health and care, including: 

• supporting people to keep themselves healthy  

• primary care (GP services) 

• urgent and emergency care 

• planned care for adults and children, including maternity services 

• care and support for people with long term conditions or specialised needs, including mental ill 
health. 

Through discussion with staff, patients, carers and partners the STP has identified four priorities for 
change and developed a 10-point plan to deliver these priorities:  

 
As part of the overall Health strategy for the proposed development it will be important to discuss 
existing issues, potential impacts arising from the scheme, and opportunities to address future 
needs, with Fit for Future 



 

 

(contact@fitforfuture.org.uk).  
 


